The Seneca Village Council held a special council meeting at Seneca Village Hall on July 21, 2020 and was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Roll Call:

Present: Mayor Olson, Commissioners Callahan, Higgins, Victor and Lamb

Also Present: Village Clerk Jennifer Peddicord, Village Engineer Casey McCollom

and Attorney Robert Russo

Discussion regarding Union Street continued from the last council meeting on July 7, 2020. Chief Lamboley advised that he follows the Village ordinance/code with regard to signs and suggests that if we want to change the ordinance it is up to the council. Chief Lamboley further stated that there are always complaints about the truck traffic on Union Street from residents. An ordinance amending the code to allow farm equipment and trucks on Union Street will be up for adoption at the regular council meeting.

Mayor Olson asked what needs to be done to make Shipyard Road a designated truck route. Attorney Russo will determine if a resolution or an ordinance needs to be prepared and will be brought before the council for consideration at the August 4, 2020 council meeting.

The July 21, 2020 special council meeting was adjourned at 6:12 p.m.

Jennifer A. Peddicord, Village Clerk